
 

KING COUNTY WATER DISTICT NO. 49 

415 SW 153RD STREET 

BURIEN, WA. 98166 

 

                    NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING CHANGE 

 

The scheduled Board meeting for Wednesday November 24, 2021 @5:00pm 

has been rescheduled to Tuesday November 23, 2021 @ 5:00pm. 

 

The meeting is being conducted by conference call due to the COVID 19 

pandemic. 

 

Please call the office at (206) 242-8535 or email info@wd49.com for a meeting 

link if you would like to attend. 
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